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Date: 01 November 2022

Attention: Telecommunications Network Licensees and Wayleave holders
RE: BUILDERS HOLIDAY

Builders holiday officially commences on Thursday, 15 December 2022 and contractors return to site
as from the 09 January 2023.

To this end, relevant parties that are within a construction mode shall ensure that ALL construction
work stops on the 15 December 2022, with all works left in a safe and acceptable condition over the
holidays.

The following safety measures must be adhered to prior to the Builders holiday:

1. All trenches to be backfilled, compacted and properly re-instated.

2 All open man-hole excavations to be closed.

3. All road crossings to be backfilled, layer works completed, and asphalt placed.

4 Where site camps are applicable, contractors are to ensure that all materials are properly and
safely stored and that the camp is adequately cordoned off and locked up.

Wayleave applications received after 09 December 2022 will be processed as from 09 January 2023.
No new approvals to construct between 15 December 2022 and 09 January 2023 will be issued.

We trust that the above is favourably received and the necessary action is taken to ensure that

we keep our infrastructure safe and the community unhindered by incomplete construction

work.
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